CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 21, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05414-16
Sandra Soto

From: Bev DeMello

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 9:13 AM

To: 'sissyrnbc@tampabay.rr.com’

Cc: Consumer Correspondence; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: FPL RATE INCREASE

Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) about Florida Power & Light
Company’s (FPL) rate petition. To give Commissioners and staff an opportunity to review your comments, your
correspondence is included in the file for Docket N0.160021-El. All consumer comments during the hearings
and all correspondence will be reviewed and considered when PSC staff prepares its recommendation to the
Commissioners on FPL's proposed rates.

The PSC’s evidentiary hearing on FPL's rate case will be in Tallahassee (August). Witnesses from the utility,
intervenors, Commission staff, and the Public Counsel, who represents customers, will present testimony and
exhibits and be cross-examined by the Commissioners and other parties. Commissioners will examine FPL's
need for a rate increase, its existing and proposed rate structure, and its ability to provide safe and reliable
service.

Commissioners are charged with making sure that Florida's utility companies fulfill their service obligation. The
PSC will ensure that final customer rates reflect only those costs that are prudent and necessary for FPL to
deliver quality electric service to your home or business. Any proposed rate adjustment is requested to begin in
January 2017.

Here is a link to the PSC’s Ten-Year Site Plan

Report: http://www.floridapsc.com/ElectricNaturalGas/TenYearSitePlans for your review. If you want updated
FPL rate case information, visit the PSC's website, www.floridapsc.com and click on the Clerk's Office tab,
then hit Dockets and type in case number 160021.

Sincerely,

Bev DeMello

Assistant Director

Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach
Phone: 850-413-6107

From: Sissy Garnes [mailto:sissyrnbc@tampabay.rr.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 7:35 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Cc: sissyrnbc@tampabay.rr.com

Subject: FPL RATE INCREASE

WHILE WATCHING THE FLORIDA CHANNEL ON TV | WATCHED THE PSC HEARING ON THE RATE INCREASE FOR FP&L IN
MIAMI.

| DON’T LIVE IN MIAMI, BUT AS A CONSUMER OF ELECTRICITY, | WAS INTERESTED IN THE HEARING.

| WAS AMAZED THAT THE RATE INCREASE WAS EVEN CONSIDERED, FP&L ARE MAKING BILLIONS IN POROFIT, SO WHY
DO THEY NEED AN INCEREASE?
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| HEARD CUSTOMERS PRAISING FP&L FOR WONDERFUL SERVICE. WHY IS THAT EVEN AN ISSUE? THEIR BUSINESS IS
PROVIDING SERVICE, SO IF THEIR SERVICE IS NOT WONDERFUL, THEY NEED TO BE REPLACED WITH SOMEONE THAT
WILL PROWIDE WONDERFUL SERVICE.

| AM INTERESTED IN WHY ELECTRICITY IN FLORIDA IS NOT FROM SOLAR POWER, WE ARE THE SUNSHINE STATE.

| HAVE HEARD ARGUMENTS THAT IT IS TOO EXPENSIVE AND INEFFICIENT, BUT | ALSO KNOW THAT THE ELECTRIC CO
CAN SELL UNUSED

ELECTRICITY TO OTHER STATES, AND WHY NOT USE SOME OF THE MILLIONS IN PROFIT TO BUILD SOLAR PANELS
WHY NOT STUDY HOW THIS IS DONE IN EUROPE, IT IS WORKING WELL. AND THEY COULD LEARN SOMETHING.
THANK YOU

SISSEL GARNES

2429 ECUADORIAN WAY # 51

CLEARWATER, FL 33763

TEL NO 727-481-9087

SISSYRNBC@TAMPABAY.RR.COM






